Raszka Shelley

From: Pamela Williams <3blackdog9@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:54 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Message for the House Ag & Natural Resources Committee Members

| am writing to let you know how strongly | feel about protection of predators and how disappointed | am in the
proposed legislation that promotes and facilitates persecution of wildlife: HB 2050, exempting counties to allow
hound hunting of cougars; HB 3140, expanding predator damage control studies & implementation under the
guise of an "emergency"; HB 3188, more predator control to benefit agriculture; HB 3514, wasteful
reimbursement of "suspected” wolf-killed livestock; HB 3515, promoting the perpetual persecution of wolves.

| value pristine landscapes and healthy ecosystems teeming with wildlife -- all kinds of wildlife. | value
livestock producers who grasp biological principles and accept that stewardship of their stock istheir
responsibility and requires constant vigilance.

Please do NOT support HB 2050, 3140, 3188, 3514 and 3514. | also ask that you let me know your stance --
and if you support these bills -- please include your rationale.

Thank you.



